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Attention All Students: 

 

Attention All Students: 

Summer Student Helpers - Technology Apply Online  

Category: Temporary/Student Helper 
Date Posted: 4/10/2024 
Location: District Wide 
Date of Availability: 07/05/2024 
Date Closing: 05/01/2024 
 
The Spencerport School District is currently accepting applications for Summer Student helpers in 
the Technology Department (4 positions). 
 
Description:  This is a summer position assisting the Technology Department with computer installs, 
application support and projects. 
 
Minimum Qualifications:  Enrolled as a high school student (Spencerport preferred).  At least one year 
of Technology coursework at the high school level or past work experience with the Spencerport 
Technology Department, OR proof of equivalent knowledge base. 
  
Salary: $15.00 per hour 
  
Starting Date:  July 5, 2024 to August 30, 2024 
 
Schedule:  Monday-Friday, 8:00AM - 4:00PM 
  
Application Procedure:  Click on the "Apply" button in the upper right-hand corner to complete an 
application or log in with an existing account. Candidates are required to complete the application and 
submit a cover letter.Category:  
 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.applitrack.com%2Fspencerportschools%2FOnlineApp%2FJobPostings%2FView.asp%3FAppliTrackJobId%3D1566&data=05%7C02%7Cjhill%40spencerportschools.org%7C9a1bf8325fa246e7fcf908dc597c36da%7C90b746025bca48039e05d3732ec66b4e%7C0%7C0%7C638483637256999536%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ZqKkuCxuYSvkJ3mvly2SRG7tRbKVKxIYXTdBz%2FxXjXA%3D&reserved=0


Attention 9th – 10th Grade Students: 

Any 9th or 10th grade student interested in going to Costa Rica, there will be a parent informational night 
on May 1 and May 6, from 6:00 – 7:00 in room 135.  If you have any questions, please contact Mark 
Rennie.  

 

Environmental Club: 

If you are in 9th or 10th grade and are interested in going to Costa Rica, there will be an information 
meeting on April 17, in room 417 during activity period.  If you have any questions, please see Mr. 
Rennie in room 326.   

GSA: 

The next GSA meeting will be on Wednesday, April 17, during activity period in room 401.  Please see 
Mrs. Laistner if you have any questions.   

 

 

 


